
I support HB 4002 to fund DEQ’s Cleaner Air Oregon program. I am a resident of North Portland and am 
personally affected by the foul air emitted by the two oil re-refineries close to my home. I have a chronic 
cough and sinus infections from this contaminated air, and I count on Oregon to take social 
responsibility for the health of people over the profits of business because IT’S THE RIGHT THING TO DO! 
 
Vicki S 
Portland resident 
 


